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Please put your weight behind getting Manston Airport open I spent many hours at the
meetings with the Planning Inpectors we need to get this Airport open as soon as possible
not just for Thanet and Kent but for the hole of the Country it was used for emergency and
British Airwars training in the past and could be helping training jobs for the future, The
Airport which has the second longest runway next to Heathrow could save alot of heart
ache building another runway at Heathrow or Garwick we need the work as much as the
rest of the Country RSP are waitng on you so please do your best to get the Airport back to
its former glory.

Mr Busby age 86
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